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Dear Parent/Carer, 

S2 pupils are running an “Elf on the shelf” café on Thursday 19
th

 December at 2:15pm in the Cedarbank main 

building and would love for you to come along and join in on the festive fun. There will also be a few stalls of 

Christmas goodies if you need that last minute gift.  

If you would like to attend then please fill in the tear off slip below and return to your child’s tutor teacher by 

16
th

 December 2019. If you have any food allergies then please let us know.  

Look forward to seeing you all at our last café before the Christmas holidays, 

Kind Regards, 

 

Lesley Ballantyne  

Home Economics Teacher & Family Learning Coordinator   

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Pupil Name: …………………………………………………… Class: …………………….. 

 

I will be attending the “Elf on the Shelf” café at 2:15pm   

 

If so how many people and any food allergies ………………………………… 

 

I will not be attending the “Elf on the Shelf” café at 2:15pm   

 


